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Dear Sir/Madam

PROPOSED A303 AMESBURY TO BERWICK DOWN DEVELOPMENT CONSENT ORDER
(APPLICATION REFERENCE TR010025)

I would like to object to the proposed development. The new carriageway would damage
an internationally acclaimed archaeological landscape, threatening the very status of the
World Heritage Site. Other alternatives need to be explored which focus on minimising
carbon emissions and costs to taxpayers.

Yours sincerely

Kirsty and Toby Dobson






